
 
Effective July 1, 2009, as mandated by the FDA Amendments Act of 
2007, pharmacies must provide the patient with the 1-800 phone num-
ber for reporting adverse events each time in a new prescription and 
REFILL is dispensed.  
 
The statement should include the following: “Call your doctor for 
medical advice about side effects. You may report side effects 
to the FDA at 1-800-FDA-1088.”  
 
The statement can be on the label, the vial, a separate piece of paper, 
or the monograph. 
 
PHARMEX HAS THE LABEL TO HELP YOU MEET THE REQUIRE-
MENT. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
H D Smith 224-5256 

Kinray 325-332 
McKesson 321-3048 


